
Allen, Meredith
2/8/2011 10:27:44 AM
'Marks, Jaclyn' (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Request for Extension to Submit Advice Letter in Compliance with D.10-12-

048
Jaclyn,

Attached is the extension request.

Thanks,
Meredith

Original Mpggoap
RedactedFrom

Sent: Tuesday. February 08. 2011 10:16 AM 
Xq Redacted ' Redacted; RegRelCPUCCases; 'CPUCCases@pge.com';

] Mathai-jackson,
Winn, Valerie J;l Redacted iHuffman. Mark 

Middlekauff, Charles (Law); 'renewablegroup@cpuc.ca.gov'
Subject: Request for Extension to Submit Advice Letter in Compliance with D.l 0-12-048

Koo. Alvssa (Law): I RedactedRedacted
a- RedactedGrady p 

(Law)£Redacted

Attached is a copy of Pacific Gas and Electric Company's letter to Mr. Paul Clanon, Executive Director, at the 
California Public Utilities Commission requesting for Extension to Submit Advice Letter in Compliance with 
D.10-12-048, in PDF format, which was submitted on February 8, 2011.

A copy of this letter is being provided to the recipients on the official service list for R08 08 009.

Redacted on behalf of 
M. Grady Mathai-Jackson 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

If you have any difficulty opening the attachments), please notify Redacted 
Redacted

NOTE: The recipient portion of this e-mail may not reflect all the addressees who are being served. The service 
list has been split into 20-addressee groups, to avoid rejection by CPUC and other e-mail servers.

Please note that the PG&E law department does not maintain the official service list for docket no. R08 08 009. If 
you would no longer like to receive documents regarding this docket, please contact the CPUC Process Office 
directly via email at Process_Office@epuc.ca.gov or by phone at 415-703-2021 to remove yourself from the 
official service list.

SB GT&S 0027271

mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Process_Office@epuc.ca.gov

